
September 2019

Dear Neighbor,

Our seniors need your help!

For five decades, the mission of the Senior Citizens Council (SCC) has been to 
lessen isolation and loneliness in our senior population.  The SCC is comprised 
of a volunteer board whose main responsibility is to raise funds necessary to 
maintain the Tuckahoe and Bronxville Senior centers.

More than 450 members participate in varied enrichment programs two days a 
week at the centers. In these vibrant communities friendships are formed and 
new interests are cultivated. We invite you to visit our centers at The Church of 
the Assumption in Tuckahoe and The Reformed Church of Bronxville.

The senior population continues to be the fastest growing segment of our 
nation's population. As our senior population grows, so do our needs.  As is 
the nation’s current trend, the gap between our operating costs and generated 
income continues to widen each year as donations decrease.  Please help 
support our seniors.  

With our sincere gratitude,

Sheila Landsberg                          Linda Nagle
Co-Chair                       Co-Chair

COMMUNITY IS AGELESS

P.  O .  BOX 24 
BRONXVILLE NY
10708

SENIOR CITIZENS COUNCIL
TUCKAHOE & BRONXVILLE 

The Senior Citizens Council is a 501 (c)(3) non-pro�t organization. 
Contributions are tax deductible to the full extent allowed by law.

SENIOR CITIZENS COUNCIL
TUCKAHOE & BRONXVILLE 
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Amount:  $                                                      Payment method:  Check             Credit Card
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